November 27, 1967

Professor R. R. Lankford
Geology Department

Rice University

Houston, Texas

Dear Lankfords

I was glad to hear that the Carey Croneis volume
is going to the printers soon. Could you please have
the kindness to give a complete bibliographic reference
to that volume? It is needed for the Treatise manu-

script.

Thank you very much,

H. B. Stenzel
Visiting Professor

HBS/cce

CORPY





